To the editor,
Without notification, there is no ability to participate in the discussion about the cell phone base tower being constructed on Alma Street, with the address of 877 South Street.
This tower, if allowed to be constructed, create significant, lasting and irreversible damage to this neighborhood and set a dangerous precedent that towers can be placed anywhere without any say from citizens.
If anyone had known about this tower in 2017, there would have been tremendous push back for a tower being placed here, yet this neighborhood and community never had that opportunity.
Without abutter notification and project transparency, without a single news article or mention of the tower in any publication, the community had no knowledge of a project that would damage their home and land values, blight their view, destroy the safety, security and beauty that they came here for and failed to allow them any say about this project.
I support stopping this tower from being placed here and ask that Verizon find a different spot that will not be a determent to this neighborhood.
Sincerely,

